
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

March 9, 2022 
Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times indoors 

through March 11th.  Starting March 14, masks are optional for all 
students and staff while at school and also on district 

transportation.  Please be respectful of an individual’s decision to 
wear or not wear a mask. 

 

INCOMING 9TH GRADE PARENT NIGHT 
CLASS OF 2026:  YOU ARE INVITED TO PHHS VIRTUAL INCOMING 9TH 
GRADE STUDENT/PARENT NIGHT ON TUESDAY, MARCH 15T H AT 
6:00PM.  THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO LEARN MORE ABOUT HS 
CURRICULUM, GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS, ATHLETICS, ACTIVITIES, 
AND MORE.  THE ZOOM LINK WILL BE AVAILABLE SOON.  ALSO, THE 
PRESENTATION WILL BE RECORDED AND POSTED ON THE HS 
COUNSELING WEBPAGE ON MARCH 16. 
 

PROM COMMITTEE MEETING 
HEY SENIORS!  ARE YOU SAD YOU DIDN’T GET TO PLAN PROM LAST 
YEAR AND YOU WANT TO JOIN THE PROM COMMITTEE?  IF SO, COME 
TO A LUNCH MEETING TODAY IN ROOM 17.  ALL JUNIORS AND 
SENIORS ARE WELCOME. 
 

MARINE RECRUITER VISIT 
THE MARINE RECRUITER WILL BE HERE TODAY DURING LUNCH. 
 

SEMESTER ONE ACADEMIC REWARDS 
SEMESTER ONE 3.5 AND ABOVE GPA REWARDS WILL BE HANDED OUT 
DURING LUNCH ON THURSDAY IN ROOM 17.  PLEASE COME AT THE 
APPROPRIATE TIME TO CLAIM YOUR ITEM.  RECIPIENT LIST WILL BE 



POSTED IN ROOM 17 AND THE FRONT OFFICE WINDOW.  SENIORS 
11:55-12:02, JUNIORS 12:02-12:09, SOPHOMORES 12:09-12:14, AND 
FRESHMEN 12:14-12:20. 
 

CHROMEBOOK CHARGER SHORTAGE 
THE LIBRARY IS CURRENTLY OUT OF EXTRA CHROMEBOOK CHARGERS.  
PLEASE CHECK AT HOME AND RETURN ANY EXTRA CHARGERS YOU 
MAY HAVE BORROWED.  REMEMBER TO CHARGE YOUR 
CHROMEBOOK AT HOME EVERY NIGHT TO AVOID THE NEED TO 
BORROW ANOTHER CHARGER. 
 

SPRING HS FLAG FOOTBALL 
HEY LADIES, HAVE YOU EVER WANTED TO PLAY FOOTBALL?  WELL, 
THE NFL AND GRAB IT FLAG FOOTBALL HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY FOR 
YOU.  IT’S 5-ON-5 ALL-GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL FLAG FOOTBALL.  FOR 
MORE INFORMATION AND TO REGISTER, GO TO GRABITFLAG.COM.  
DEADLINE TO SIGN UP IS APRIL 17. 
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